
 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

  

Community Planting Postponed 
NIRC would like to advise that the community planting day 

scheduled for this Sunday, 4th July at Bumboras Reserve, has 
been postponed. 

We would like to thank everyone in the community who has 
supported the previous planting days so far and apologise for 

any inconvenience. 

Rescheduled days for the Bumboras and Cockpit plantings will 
be given at a later date. 

Thaenks f’ aklan.  

 


